
Youth Ministry 

December 16th: Park Avenue Youth 
Christmas Party from 6:15-7:45pm 
in the Gym. Students, please bring 
an unwrapped $10 gift card. Food 
will be provided! 
 
Sunday, December 20th: Park 
Avenue Youth will meet at the 
McAlister’s house (675 Yellow Jacket 
Road) from 5:30-7 PM. Please bring 
your own chair and dress warm, 
because we will stay outside.  
 
Park Avenue Youth will not be 
meeting December 23rd, 27th, or 
30th. We will start back up on 
January 3rd. We hope you have a 
Merry Christmas! 
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The Way in the Manger Activity 

Families, please pick up your copy of 
this Advent/Devotional sticker book 
outside the church office. 
 
Children’s Classes 

There will be no children’s classes 
on Sunday, December 27th.  
 
Congratulations 

Congratulations to Amy Richards, 
the daughter of Sandy Richards and 
granddaughter of Arlene O’Malley, 
on the adoption of a daughter, 
Avery Tate Richards. Avery was born 
on July 30th, 2020, and adopted on 
December 11th. 
 

Prayer List 
Betty Clark 

James Hawk 
Dewey Martin 

Bob Corley 
Sandra Aynes 

June Washburn 
Nancy Richard 
Sarah Carroll 

 
Ongoing Needs  

Jim & Jane Scroggins 
Terry Waggoner 

Pat Ardis 
Kay Skelton 
Lisa Cobble 

Bobby & Peggy Slaughter 
Nancy Richard 

Sandra Thomas 
Larry Long 

Corky Armstrong 
Judy Shelton 
Mary Pope 

Gene Stogner 
Kimberly Pendergrass  
Kaile Williams (Norris) 

Peggy Parkey 
 

Homebound 
Barbara Corbett 

Ray & Marsha Jones 
Chris Keene 
JD Huffman 

 
Missions 

Hammer & Dela Afakule 
(Togo) 

Mario “Pepe” Torres   
(Monterrey, Mexico) 

 
Friends of Park Avenue 

Rebekah Taylor  
(great niece of the Russells),  

Becky Sanchez 
(wife of Gil Sanchez, 

    Director of orphanage in       
Mexico),  

Michael Miller 
(son of Daisy Miller) 

 
Please notify the church office at             

office@parkavenuechurch.com for    
updates to the prayer list. If no    

update is received, prayer requests 
will be retired after 30 days. 

Christmas Eve Service 

There will be an in-person Christmas Eve Candlelight Service on Thursday, Decem-
ber 24th at 6 PM. We will also be showing a pre-recorded online service on our Fa-

cebook page at 6 PM on Christmas Eve.  


